APCM Report - January 2025
Bilston Church of England Primary School.

We said a sad farewell to Rev Simon last year and feel his absence around our school. Ben
Haldane from the Baptist Church is supporting us every other Monday in leading whole school
worship. We are thankful for his support. We have welcomed two new foundation Governors-
Mrs Jane Dooley and Ms Chineze Okeye and look forward to working more closely with them.

Year 5 did the school proud when they shared their Harvest Around the World service at St
Leonards in October 2024. Donations were shared between the Church and The Well -
Wolverhampton Foodbank. Worship group support Worship daily in school and we have
integrated Anglican rituals into our Worship.

We have a new Christian Distinctiveness advisor- Rebecca Nash — from Lichfield Diocese, who
will be leading whole school CPD around Worship in February 2025.

Our School Choir have supported events at St Leonard’s, such as Reclaiming Christmas and
Bilston Christmas Light Switch on.

The new calendar year will see us develop our Worship Practice as well as review our teaching
of RE across the school. We are also preparing for our next SIAMS Inspection which we expect
will be sometime in 2026.

God bless.
Jo Lewis
Worship & RE Coordinator
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